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Jones, Michael

From: Tanner, Matt <Matthew.Tanner@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 01 December 2022 09:51

To: info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk; Jones, Michael

Subject: Whitehouse Field - Schedule 5 Notification and TVBC consultation

Morning Simon and Michael, 
 
Thank you for your response to the Schedule 5 Notification. We will not be asking for any further 
information at this stage.  
 
As the competent regulator it is incumbent upon the Environment Agency to collect all relevant information 
to enable us to determine your application.  It is our role as a responsible regulator to ensure we consider 
all  information available and make reasonable efforts to obtain the information.  
 
To that end, we are consulting with Test Valley Borough Council (“the Borough Council”) regarding your 
obligation to carry out the work. From preliminary discussions with the Borough Council, we understand 
that they will not be able to respond to our enquiries before 20 January 2023.   
 
Until we have a response from the Borough Council we are unable to conclude our assessment and 
determine your application.  
 
We can only apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you but we will update you as soon as we are 
in receipt of any further information and able to proceed further towards determination. 
 
Kind regards, 
Matt Tanner BSc (Hons) MSc  
Senior Permitting Officer (Waste Deposit Team) 
Environment Agency | Richard Fairclough House, Latchford, Warrington WA4 1HT 
 

Matthew.Tanner@Environment-Agency.gov.uk 

Mobile: 07876 130613 
Pronouns: he/him (why is this here?) 
Typical hours : Monday – Friday, 7am – 3pm 
 

 

 

 

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this message by 

mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this 

email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to 

make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act 

or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be 

accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  


